
Believe it or not, our year together in 
Kindergarten is coming to an end. We are so 

excited to celebrate the year at our 
Kindergarten Moving Up Ceremony!

When: Thursday, June 16, 2022

Time: 12:00 pm 

Where: Oakwood Ave. Community 

School

Attire: Dressy Casual 

Boys- jeans/khaki pants or shorts with button 

down or polo shirt 

Girls- dress or skirt 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

The Kindergarten Team


